
From: Harrington-McKinney, Barbara <district1@cityofmadison.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 3:57 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com>; 'Conrad Gorman' <gormanc@firstweber.com> 
Cc: Ethington, Ruth <REthington@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: RE: Staff Report - 9301 Crosswinds Lane 
  
Tim 
Thank you for providing me the plan commission staff report. It is unlikely that I will be able to join the 
plan commission meeting this evening as I will be in the finance committee meeting. I had a preliminary 
meeting with the owner and project developer and looking forward to supporting the expansion as it 
progresses through the city process. We will be meeting again to determine how best to keep the 
surrounding community informed. I was quite impressed by my drive through of the property this 
afternoon.  Looking forward to a formal tour. 
Alder Harrington-McKinney 
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